

## **Dear Parents**

Please see attached details of our next PTA event, the Strawberry Tea on the 21st June from 3-5 pm.

The PTA are always grateful for all your support at these events enabling money to be raised for a variety of activities throughout the school such as Mathletics, Splash Events at West Kirby Sailing Club and the new nursery playground.

We would however like your assistance once again and are looking for donations of

- NEW toys for the toy tombola
- Chocolate for the chocolate tombola
- Cakes & Biscuits for the cake stall (please remember no nuts)



We look forward to seeing you there

Avalon PTA







Name	
Contact Number	
DONATIONS I can donate the fo	ollowing for the Strawberry Tea: -
NEW toy for the Chocolate for Cakes/Baked C	ne Toy Tombola the Chocolate Tombola
Help! PLEA	ASE offer to help if you can!
I can lend a hand f	rom: -
2pm to 3pm fo	or SET UP
3pm to 4pm	
4pm to 5pm	
5pm to 5.30pn	n to CLEAR UP

PLEASE HAND FORMS BACK INTO SCHOOL OFFICE ASAP